Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

Further to our letter of 26 June regarding your child’s attendance at Hessle Feast on 14
July 2025, we have been made aware that this has unfortunately, been cancelled.

We understand that this may be rescheduled to the bank holiday weekend in August
but as yet, this is not confirmed.

The form will remain open until 12:30pm on Wednesday 9 July 2025 if your child is
willing to help out at any time during the day, or only do part of the day, or be available
for the full day. Please find the form HERE

We will be in touch as soon as we have more information.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn28fWLt9YcOZCjHAHUVY54l5URENSQ1c2RjJXNUZWVk8xOFNUTjNDWkdMTy4u
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